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Brothers, 
 
    As we discussed at Monday’s meeting, my thanks to all who donated gift cards or 
money for our Picture card promotion. Because of all the time needed to kick off the 
Night at The Races on 11/23 we are delaying the start of this program. It will begin the 
first week of lent and continue until Good Friday which is when we will draw the winner. 
This way we will have a much better opportunity to maximize our income ,and we can 
certainly use it. 
   Also at Mondays meeting it was agreed upon by all present that in order to offset our 
dinner expense for the Christmas party on December 9th, there will be a $25.00 cost per 
couple, or a $15.00 cost if you are coming alone (checks payable to K of C Council 
13959).The evening kicks off at 6pm and we look forward to seeing everyone there. You 
can pay in advance (place in envelope, mark K of C Christmas party and leave at 
rectory) or you can pay at the party. I do need a headcount, so please call 412-364-
9339 home, or 412-527-8573 cell by Monday December 2nd. As we have done in years 
past, we would appreciate donations of toiletries, soaps, toothpaste or other items that 
can be taken to the women’s shelter on the northside. We will invite all clergy, sisters 
and all widows of our departed members as our Council guests, 
   Last, as we discussed, we have approved $300.00 to the Worgan family to help cover 
their funeral expenses. They were indeed a family in need, and I appreciate our 
Councils willingness to help. Special thanks to brother Frank Peduto for bringing this 
matter to our attention. 
   There will be no social meeting in November, and our Christmas Party on December 
9th will be in place of our regular December meeting. Once again we hope to see you 
there. 
Fraternally yours, 
Jay Kerr  
Grand Knight 



 
                                       
  
                                   UP COMING MEETING SCHEDULE  
The December Business meeting will be substituted by the Christmas Party on 
Monday, December 9th.  The Rosary will be said prior to dinner. There will not be a 
Social Meeting in December due to the Christmas Holiday. The January Business 
meeting will be on Monday, January 13th.  There will not be a Social Meeting in 
January. 
 

    

                                                            

 NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS  
                                         
November 4 – Tom Hartman 
November 9 – Bob Musgrave 
November 13 – Henry Kmiecik 
November 20 – Gerry Kunic 
                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                           
  


